
We warmly invite you to a service 
to mark 

Dementia Awareness Week
at St James the Great Church, 

Petts Wood

on Sunday 20th May 
at 3pm in the Church 

followed by refreshments in the Community Centre

During this week we 
remember especially 
the often forgotten pain 
of those suffering with 
dementia and those 
who care for them

For more information please telephone the parish office on: 
01689 827100 or email: parish.office@stjamespettswood.org

St James the Great Church, Lakeswood Road, Petts Wood BR5 1AY

DEMENTIA AWARENESS WEEK
Monday 21st May to Sunday 27th May


